
Pursuant to NC Session Law 2024-53 passed October 25, 2024, the Board is working on 

measures to assist licensees who have been impacted by Hurricane Helene. If you live or 

work in one of the NC counties designated by FEMA as eligible for individual and/or public 

assistance (link to map), you may be eligible for delayed license renewal. This includes the 

provisions of additional time to complete your continuing competence requirement if you 

are in the reporting period January 1, 2023 - January 31, 2025, and additional time to pay 

the renewal fee. Visit the Board website ncptboard.org on or around December 2, 2024, for 

instructions on how to apply for delayed license renewal. 


